
SALESIAN SISTERS
FUN NUN RUN 2025

Salesian Sisters Fun Nun Run - Now with two opportunities for YOU to win!
Join us for the Fun Nun Run and picnic on May 9th, 8:30-11am. Bring the family
and your running shoes! Tents, chairs, snacks and drinks are welcome. See you
there!

#1: The class that raises the most online funds wins dinner for their families with the
Salesian Sisters! 
#2: Individual Fun for awesome prizes
Silliest Hat - wear your best!
Most Accessories - sparkle and shine!
Most Salesian Sisters' signatures on your 2025 Fun Nun Run t-shirt!

***Deadline to order T-shirts:  $15.00 by 5 pm on Tues April 22, 2025

April
 
14 - St. Mary Mazzarello (Salesian T-shirt)
15 - Free Dress for Apr. Birthdays
16 - 7pm : 8th Grade Living Stations
17 -  8:15 am/Living Stations of the Cross
         12 pm: Early Dismissal (No Lunch & ASC)
18 - Good Friday - No School
20 - Easter!!!
21 - Easter Monday (No School)
22 - NWEA Testing Window
23 - PTC Meeting in Cafeteria (counts as 1 service hour)
24 - Mary Help of Christians (Salesian T-shirt)
28 - Graduation portraits
29 - 8:15am School Mass /St. Catherine of Siena 
30 - St. John Bosco (Salesian T-shirt)

As we enter Holy Week, the most sacred time of the year in our Catholic faith, we are invited to journey with Jesus in a deep and personal way. Holy Week is
not just a series of liturgical events—it is a pilgrimage of the heart, a time to pause, reflect, and walk alongside Christ as He shows us the depth of God’s love.
Beginning with Palm Sunday, we rejoice with the crowds as Jesus enters Jerusalem, only to journey with Him through the Last Supper on Holy Thursday, the pain

of the Crucifixion on Good Friday, the silence of Holy Saturday, and finally the joyful light of Easter Sunday, when we celebrate that Jesus is risen!
This sacred week teaches our children—and reminds us—that love is stronger than hatred, that sacrifice is the path to true life, and that hope is never lost,
even in the darkest moments.
At our school, we walk this journey together in faith and unity. We encourage you to take time this week as a family to pray and attend the liturgies.
Let us enter Holy Week not just with our minds, but with open hearts—ready to be transformed by the love of Christ.

Journeying Through Holy Week Together

DON’T MISS OUT!

We’re excited to offer a summer Math and English enrichment program
for eligible students registered at St. John Bosco School for the 2025–
2026 school year!

Program Dates:
June 2 – June 26, 2025 (4 weeks)

Classes held Monday through Thursday

6th & 7th Grade: 9:30 AM – 10:30 AM
8th Grade: 11:00 AM – 12:00 PM

12PM - 1PM: Please bring a sack lunch
6th–8th Combined Session: 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM

Registration Fee:
$300 per student (one-time, non-refundable) Fee is due by 5:00 PM on
May 30, 2025.  After submitting your registration through the Google

Form, the Finance Office will email your invoice.

We look forward to a great summer of learning, growing, and preparing
for the year ahead!

How it Works

1. Go to our Fun Nun Run Link
2. Click School and Class
3. Click a class to support or create your own fundraiser!

Donation Link

T - Shirt  Order

LINK

https://runsignup.com/Race/Donate/TX/SanAntonio/SalesianSistersFunRun
http://secure.payk12.com/school/St-John-Bosco-School-/937/item/266249
http://secure.payk12.com/school/St-John-Bosco-School-/937/item/266249
http://secure.payk12.com/school/St-John-Bosco-School-/937/item/266249
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3JczslY6PcwuLm4fgxJEekwB7-dh8riTimo-ppt6i-sxv-Q/viewform

